
 

 

 

 

 

 

Boat Launch Information 

May 15, 2020 
 

Clear Lake Boat Launch Open 
The Boat Launch at Clear Lake is now open. 

Users are asked to practice social distancing at the launch. 

 

Pine Coulee Boat Launch Open 
The Boat Launch at Pine Coulee is now open. 

Users are asked to practice social distancing at the launch. 

 

Any questions or concerns please call our Admin Office at 
(403) 625-3351 

8:00 am – 4:00 pm (Monday to Friday) 

Thank you for your patience 


